
 

 
 

 
 
Language Arts: With the holidays 

behind us, we now can focus on the fun we 
can have during the winter months.  The 
flannel board story, “I am a Snowman,” is 
always a favorite, and “Five Little Snowmen” 
reinforces our counting skills.  The finger 
play, “Snowflake”, will help us develop this 
fine motor skill.   
 

Concept: We will be reviewing concepts 

that have already been introduced.  The 
group activity will be a lot of fun.  We will 
add snowmen and snowflakes to our shelf 
jobs as well.  Ice cube and snow (if possible) 
will be fun in our water table. 
 

Craft & Writing: During this week, 

we will make some fun winter crafts to help 
decorate our classroom. Snowmen and 
snowflakes will give our classroom a wintery 
feel. 
 

Motor: Eye/hand coordination, as well as 

color matching, is enhanced during a game 
of color bean bag toss and bowling. An 
active review of our letters and numbers will 
also take place.  

 
Upcoming Events 
Second evaluations will begin January 2. 
 
REGISTRATION:  Beginning January 15, 2019, we 
will have open registration for the 2019-20 
school year to currently enrolled Bobbie Noonan 
students. Families who register by February 15 
will receive 50% off the registration fee. If you would like to take advantage of this special offer, please 
contact the office for a registration form. This can be done through email at 
frankfort.director@bobbienoonans.com or by calling 815/469-2627. 

Theme 

Winter 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! 

This week, each student may bring in 

one gift they received for Christmas to 

share with their class. Please make 

sure it is in a bag labeled with their 

first and last name. 

Mrs. Cheryl, Ms. Vickie, and Mrs. Joanie 
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